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Easter 2021 Update 
 
Dear Supporter,  
 
As we approach Easter we are remined about the death and victorious resurrection of the 
Lord Jesus. His once for all act of sacrifice on the cross, followed by His resurrection brought 
us forgiveness and new life. Hallelujah!  
 
At Exeter ICE we long to bring faith to life, sharing the good news of Jesus with the young 
people in schools across this city.  It is this call that motivates all the trustees, staff and 
volunteers in the work we do.  
 
AGM February 2021 
We have recently had our AGM. It was inspiring to hear about the work our schools teams 
were still able to do despite the lockdown. It was great to have so many supporters there on 
Zoom.  Thank you to those who were able to make it.  
 
Our long serving Chairperson Sue Noden moved into the role of Vice Chair with myself Brian 
Murray (former Vice Chair) moving into the role of Chairperson. It was lovely to be able to 
thank Sue for her long service to ICE and it is great that Sue is continuing on as a trustee in 
her new role. 
 
Education Sunday 12th September 2021 – Save the date.  
We would love to share the work of ICE with more people and churches across the city. Our 
staff team are working hard to bring a programme of events for Education Sunday on 12th 
September.  The exact plans are still being finalised but we hope to offer church visits either 
online or in person if allowed. There will also be materials you can share with church or 
small group and opportunities to pray for the work of ICE.  Please do pray that the city will 
be blessed through this initiative.  
 
 
Wishing you all a very happy and holy Easter 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Brian Murray 
Chair, The Exeter ICE Charitable Trust  


